
 

 

Rt Hon Alun Cairns MP  
Secretary of State for Wales 

 19 July 2017 

Dear Secretary of State 

EU (Withdrawal) Bill 

You have stated publically that the Welsh Government was involved in the drafting 

of the European Union (Withdrawal) Bill. 

We ask that you set out the clauses of the Bill that the Welsh Government was 

involved in drafting; details of what that involvement entailed; and the timing of 

this involvement. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


